House Corp Meeting Highlights
Furniture

New Furniture has been delivered to the house. The undergraduates are pleased with
the product. The conference table is still outstanding. Ken Nilsen is fracking it down.

Joe Llano will schedule a walk thru with a cabinet vendor to get a quote for new trophy
cabinets to be installed around the house.

Rho Chronicle

May 12 has been set as a deadline for submitting articles. Brian Reckdenwald to take
the lead on the undergraduate side. Llano to submit an article about house corp. Ken
Henriques to submit an article about the Babbio dinner.

Member Review

The house leadership has requested a member review be performed by chapter
alumni. Chapter Advisor, Pete Bakarich is organizing this effort. This is a proactive effort
by Rho Chapter to maintain excellence through accountability in the house.

Banking
Llano and Henriques to be added to the account.
Website

Rhodelts.org is up and running. Announcement message was sent out through the
website.

Alumni Event

An alumni event at a smoke house in Whippany, NJ is being planned for mid-July. The
event will be promoted at the LAD Golf Outing.

Career Connections

The event is tentatively scheduled for late October. Gerry Crispin has agreed to give his
presentation on networking. The possibility of ending the event with a casino night is
being reviewed.



